
POWER AUTHORITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK 
INDIAN POINT NO. 3 NUCLEAR POWER PLANT 

P. O. BOX 215 BUCHANAN, N. Y. 10511 

TELEPHONE: 914-739-8200

July 26, 1979 
IP-CDF-5052

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Albert Schwencer, Chief 
Operating Reactor Branch No. 1 
Division of Operating Reactors

Subject: Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant 
Docket No. 50-286 
Emergency Plan

Dear Sir: 

We feel that the revised Emergency Plan for the subject plant that 
was sumitted to you as per our letter of March 29, 1979 (IP-79-12), is a 
more viable and workable document to have in the hands of all concerned.  
The revised plan which was prepared in accordance with Regulatory Guide 
1.101, Revision 1 will be in effect on August 20, 1979.

All Emergency Plan Implementation Procedure changes that 
necessary as a result of this revision will also be in effect 
Point 3 on August 20, 1979.
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Very truly yours,

Manager
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